
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parent/Guardian,  
 
This is a reminder to participate in the parent survey supplement, part of the 5Essentials Survey 
administration. We guarantee that survey responses will never be connected to the identity of 
you or your child. School reports will only present aggregated information of how parents and 
students responded as a whole.  
 
A parent survey report will be generated if at least 20 percent of parents respond to the survey. 
While the parent data will not be made public, the parent report will be made available to the 
principal of your child's school and Superintendent Dr. Edwin Quezada and will enable them to 
make considerations based on the responses given by parents from your child's school. Your 
participation in the parent survey will help us understand the conditions at your child’s school 
and guide improvement. Again, your identity and individual survey responses will be kept 
completely confidential and will never be connected to you or your child.  
 
Teachers and 4th through 12th graders throughout the district are taking the teacher and 
student 5Essentials Survey. School-level 5Essentials Reports will be generated if teachers 
and/or students meet their 50 percent response-rate thresholds. These research-based reports 
will be sent to schools and districts in August 2021.  
 
Please visit survey.5-essentials.org/yonkers/survey/parent/ to take the parent survey.  
If you have any questions about the survey, please contact 5Essentials Customer Support at 1-
866-440-1874 or impact-surveys@uchicago.edu.  
 
Sincerely,  
Rachel Cole 

One Larkin Center 
Yonkers, New York 10701 
Tel. 914 376-8232 
Fax 914-376-9144 

 
Dr. Edwin M. Quezada 
Superintendent of Schools 

Dr. Fenix Arias 
Manager of Administration 

Rachel Cole, Ph.D. 
Executive Director 
Department of Research, Evaluation and Reporting 
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